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NO!  I am opposed to HB 2006.  Denying American citizens of their Constitutional 

rights is NOT acceptable.  It is a violation of their rights and is absolutely 

DISCRIMINATION.  Legislation that punishes the free and law-abiding instead of 

focusing on the criminals and perpetrators is wrong and abhorrent.  NO to HB 2006. 


